
 

2025 HIGH SCHOOL  

SCHOLARSHIP APPLICATION 
Four scholarships of $1,000 each will be awarded to qualifying high school graduates 

Qualifications: 

● Graduating seniors from our area west side High Schools (Northwest, Bishop Carroll, Maise, Maize South, 
Goddard, Goddard Eisenhower) who plan to attend a Kansas college/university or Trade school.  

● Proven involvement in school, church, and community activities 
● Cumulative Grade Point Average of 2.50 or above (on a 4.0 scale) 
● A letter of recommendation from a teacher/administrator speaking to the quality of your work and study 

habits 
● A letter of recommendation from a Pastor from Central Community Church 

NAME________________________________________________________  

PHONE #:_____________________________ 

ADDRESS________________________________________________________________________________________ 

CITY, STATE, ZIP__________________________________________________________________________________ 

STUDENT EMAIL__________________________________________________________________________________ 

GRADUATING HIGH SCHOOL FROM _______________________________________________________________ 

CUMULATIVE GPA__________________ 

INSTITUTION YOU WILL BE ATTENDING____________________________________________________________ 

ADDRESS OF INSTITUTION________________________________________________________________________ 

PLANNED FIELD OF STUDY________________________________________________________________________ 

PARENT’S NAME__________________________________________________________________________________ 

PARENT’S EMAIL__________________________________________________________________________________ 

DUE DATE: Friday, March 1, 2025 

E-MAIL TO: marv@marvfisher.com 

WHAT TO INCLUDE: This application, a short paragraph explaining why you chose to 
pursue your field of study or vocational training, and a letter of recommendation from one 
of your high school teachers.  

NOTE: Applicants selected for this scholarship are expected to attend one of our club 
meetings in April or May to accept the award and briefly share their plans and how this 
scholarship will benefit them.  
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